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Hello City Council and City of Agoura Hills,

I write to thank on the record all who volunteered at Community Service Days on Saturday
May 6th. It was a successful event and it great to see the community turn out to pitch in for the
projects the City offered this year. Such projects included painting at the Event Center, Trash
Pickup on Thousand Oaks Boulevard and in the Medea Creek next to Chumash Park, rail
staining at the Old Agoura Park Equestrian Arena and the Butterfly Garden Planting at
Morrison Park.

For those who were not able to make it out this year, mark your calendars for Saturday,
September 9th. That's when the Creek Cleanup will take place and volunteers will be needed.

To all who volunteered, thank you very much once again!

Ben Suber
Agoura Hills Community Service Days Committee
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